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UNITED STATES 2
ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C.

October 25, 1851

Dr. Alvin C. Graves

Los Alamos Scientific Laboratory
P.0. Box 1663

Los Alamos, New Mexico

Dear Dr. Graves:

Enclosed 1s a letter from General Quesada to myself |
expressing his deep appreciation for your outstanding work as
Deputy for Scientific Matters during the GREENHOUSE Operation.

General Quesada's remarks have gilven me as well as the
entire Commission much satisfaction. In addltion to sending
you a copy of Oeneral Quesada's letter, I have taken the libert)

-of having it reproduced for the information of the Commission
and of Mr. Tyler and Dr. Bradbury.

We have previously expressed to you in person our

appreclation and would like to thank you again for your
outstanding contribution to the program.

Sincerely yours,

UNITED STATES ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSIOI

Gordon Dean
Chairman

Enclosure



